
FY 2023-2024 BUDGET QUESTION 
Response to Request for Information 

 

DEPARTMENT(S): Financial Services Department 

CBQ NO.: 228 

REQUESTED BY: Qadri 

DATE REQUESTED: 08/04/2023 

DATE POSTED: 08/10/2023 

REQUEST: Are the APH permanent supportive housing contracts for capital projects or social 
services?  

 

RESPONSE:   

The total spending plan for Permanent Supportive Housing within the Citywide Homelessness 
Response Efforts FY 2023-24 Proposed Budget totals $27.6 million.  

Permanent Supportive Housing efforts are included in the Proposed Budget as follows: 

• $14.6 million for Permanent Support Housing wraparound services 
• $10.0 million for Permanent Support Housing capital development through the Rental 

Housing Development Assistance Program (RHDA) 
• $3.0 million for Permanent Support Housing rental subsidies through the Local Voucher 

Housing Program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


